
Sunday Services

With Rev. Tyler Flowers
- Senior Pastor

10:00 - 11:00 am

Bascomb Kids

Bascomb Youth-LOFT

With China Allmon,
Children’s Director

Sundays 4:00 - 6:00 pm

Sunday Schools

With Nick Yother,
Youth Director

Sundays 4:00 - 6:00 pm

Chapman
Prime Movers
Travelers 

11:00 am - 12:00 pm

9:00 - 9:30 am
Prayer Service

Worship Service

Let us gather as a community to celebrate the blessings that surround us.
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Hello church Family,

What a wonderful Lenten season this was.  As my first with Bascomb, it was
full of memories and events that helped make this season a beautiful one.  

Lent reminded us that our faith is a journey.  It is a marathon called the
process of sanctification.  Nothing we do makes it go faster. The point is to
enjoy the process.  God teaches us and uses us in every circumstance.  We
witnessed that in the death and resurrection of Jesus.  I want to thank
everyone who pitched in with all of our events to make this a successful
celebration of our risen Lord.

As I am entering into my second year here, I encourage you to be in prayer
with me as to what God is calling us to do for year two.  What do we need to
focus on more and what do we need to avoid as a distraction?  I am hopeful
for this next step of the journey and am so thankful to be walking it
alongside you all.

Peace and blessings,
Pastor Tyler

A Word from Rev. Tyler Flowers, Senior Pastor 
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April was an exciting and joyful month in our Children's Ministry! We studied the true meaning behind
Easter as we closed out the Lenten season. We spent a week preparing the eggs for the Egg Hunt and
would like to say a HUGE thank you to everyone who volunteered to help make this a successful event,
including our youth and preschool. We were so thrilled to see so many new families come out to
participate. 

Looking ahead, we have some special weeks planned as we close out our year. If you know any students
who would like to join us, we meet on Sundays between 4pm and 6pm in the big room. Thank you again
for your continued support of our Children's Ministry. It is a privilege to serve in the nurturing of the
spiritual growth of these children.

Grace and Peace, 
China Allmon

From our Children’s Director, China Allmon
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BUMP had a very busy and fun April with a special visit from Freddie the Firetruck who came to teach the
boys and girls about fire safety. The fire department also brought their big trucks and demonstrated how the
firefighters prepare to take care of a ‘bad’ fire.

We are looking ahead to the end of our school year when we celebrate the fours in a graduation ceremony
that will take place on May 15 in the church sanctuary. Our last student day will be Friday, May 16. The staff
will return during the next week for post planning.

Summer camps will take place during the weeks of June 2, June 9 and June 16. All camps will be five days per
week from 9:00-1:00. BUMP will close during the month of July, and reopen in August for the 2025-2026
school year.

Kathi Underwood 

From our Preschool Director, Kathi Underwood
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Stay Connected

770-926-9755

office@BascombUMC.org

BascombUMC.org

2295 Bascomb Carmel Rd.,

Woodstock, GA 30189

Weekly Bible Studies

Bible Study - Thursdays

With Pastor Tyler Flowers
1:30pm (Chapman Classroom)
and 6:30pm (Big Room)

Potluck - May 4th at 11am

Join us for our monthly potluck in
the Fellowship Hall, please bring
your best side dish or dessert.  

Follow us on Facebook and
Instagram!

Give Online!

Mens Bible Study - Tuesdays 

Journey Group
1:00pm (Chapman Classroom)

This Month Special Events

Graduation Sunday - May 18th

We will honor those graduating
during our 10am Worship Service.
Email pictures and information to
RaeLena Rodriguez by May 12th. 

UMM BBQ - Sat. May 31st

Enjoy a BBQ plate from 11am-2pm
Pre-order your BBQ Butt by May 25th
for $50.00 each. Contact Steve Petrus
to place your order,
bascombumm@bellsouth.net

Church Conference - May 21st

Our special called Church Conference is
scheduled for May 21st at 6:00PM in the
Fellowship Hall. This conference is to vote
on the proposal for "The Ark" to rent space
at Bascomb UMC. For any questions please
contact Kevin Smith. krs.atlanta@gmail.com

mailto:tyler.flowers@ngumc.net
mailto:raelenarodriguez.bumc@gmail.com
http://facebook.com/BascombUMC
http://instagram.com/BascombUnitedMethodist
https://giving.servantkeeper.com/bascombumc
mailto:Stevenboggs6131@comcast.net
mailto:raelenarodriguez.bumc@gmail.com
mailto:bascombumm@bellsouth.net
mailto:krs.atlanta@gmail.com
mailto:krs.atlanta@gmail.com
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This Month Events Continued
Recurring Events

Exercise Classes - Free
Every Tuesday in May 
Chair Yoga - 5:30pm-6:00pm
Ab Work - 6:00pm-6:20pm

United Women in Faith Meeting
Tuesday May 13th at 11:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
Bring your lunch! 

Music Jam - May 7th 
7pm-9pm in the Fellowship Hall
Come Listen, Come Play!
Bluegrass & American Music! 

Veterans Meetup - May 20th
12pm-1pm in the Fellowship Hall
Appreciation lunch provided!

United Methodist Men Breakfast
Sunday May 18th at 8:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
Come for Breakfast and Fellowship!

Super Seniors Luncheon
Wednesday May 14th at 11:30am
in the Fellowship Hall
Lunch provided for $10.00.
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Crafters Club - CANCELED

We won’t be having our Crafters
Club this month. We’ll see you back
in June!

Beginner Ukulele Class - May 14th

7pm-8:30pm - Preschool Big Room. 
Come on out to learn the Ukulele!

Special Program - CANCELED

We won’t be having our Special Program
this month. We’ll see you back in June!

mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:cyndeefetzer1@hotmail.com
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:busychips@gmail.com
mailto:cyndeefetzer1@hotmail.com
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
mailto:gaoldiesman@gmail.com
mailto:Activities@BascombUMC.org
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Future Events

VBS - True North - July 14-18th

Registration is open for VBS 2025. 
For kids 4 years (by 10/31/2025) through
Rising 5th Grade. Register online at
vbspro.events/p/bascomb2025 

We also need Adult and Teen
Volunteers to help make this a great
event. All volunteers can register at the
same link. This is a great way for teens
in a Scouting Program get their “Service
Hours.”

UWF - Women’s
Retreat October

10-12th 2025 

The United Women in Faith are currently planning their women’s
retreat to Hinton Rural Life Center - 2330 Hinton Center Road,
Hayesville, NC, 28904 hintoncenter.org . They are inviting all
women of Bascomb to join them. If you’d like more information
please contact Cyndee Fetzer. cyndeefetzer1@hotmail.com 

http://vbspro.events/p/bascomb2025
mailto:cyndeefetzer1@hotmail.com
https://vbspro.events/p/bascomb2025
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://hintoncenter.org&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2T8ZUZOsIPbp7TUnyoebSg

